
From: Kaneshiro, Bruce 
Sent: 3/2/2010 9:53:57 AM 
To: 

Redacted Redacted 
Redacted 

Cc: Roscow, Steve (steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Energy Division Data Request: PG&E Smart Meter Customer Outreach Events 

Sid,1 Redacted 

This is a follow up data request related to the data request sent Feb. 2 (email below). 

I'm comparing PG&E's January and February 2010 Monthly SmartMeter™ Project (AMI) Executive 
Steering Committee Summary Reports. The Jan. report indicated that there were 
12 customer education events planned for March 2010, of which we requested the specific dates, time 
and location. That information has not yet been provided. 

The Feb. report indicates that there are now only 3 events in the month of March. Please explain why 
the number of customer events was substantially reduced from 12 to 3 for the month of March. 

The Feb. report also indicates that there were 6 events in the month of February. Because February is 
now past, CPUC staff had no opportunity to attend these events. It is troubling that PG&E failed to 
provide a timely response to our request for the specific dates and locations of upcoming outreach 
events when that request was made on Feb. 2. Please explain why this information was not provided. 

Please provide the specific location, date and times of the customer outreach events that are planned 
for March, April and all future months. 

Bruce Kaneshiro 
Energy Division 

From: Kaneshiro, Bruce 
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 2:32 PM 
To: 'Dietz, Sidney'; [Redacted 
Cc: Roscow, Steve 
Subject: Energy Division Data Request: PG&E Smart Meter Customer Outreach Events 

Sid, Redacted 

In PG&E's January 2010 Monthly SmartMeter™ Project (AMI) Executive Steering Committee Summary 
Report, PG&E provides a rough schedule of where PG&E intends to deploy smart meters for the next 6 
months along with planned customer education events (see Slide 19). 

Please provide the specific date, time and location (specific address) for each of the customer 
education events that are listed on Slide 19. 

SB GT&S 0650445 

mailto:steve.roscow@cpuc.ca.gov


Thank you, 

Bruce 

SB GT&S 0650446 


